

Subscribe to updates from Oregon Departm

Email Address
e.g. name@e
Subscribe

Share Bulletin



Oregon Department of Education Well-Rounded Access Program Update

Oregon Department of Education sent this bulletin at 04/28/2022 08:14 AM PDT

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.



Well-Rounded Access Program (WRAP)



The Well-Rounded Access Program Update is the Oregon Department of Education's (ODE) primary communication tool for topics related to the Well Rounded Access Program (WRAP). In October 2020, Oregon received a five-year, \$9.8 million grant to expand access to well-rounded education courses. More information about this program can be found on ODE's Expanding Access to Well-Rounded Education webpage.

STEAM and the Arts Toolkit Feedback

The Oregon Department of Education's (ODE) Well-Rounded Access Program (WRAP) is beginning its implementation phase, and one of the first activities is to develop both a <u>STEAM</u> and <u>Arts</u> Promising Practices Toolkit. The WRAP team is currently seeking input from school administrators, educators, families, and community partners to help determine what would be useful to include within these toolkits. The goals of these toolkits are:

- STEAM Toolkit: To help schools and community partners deepen their understanding of what STEAM is and how to best implement these practices within their schools.
- Arts Toolkit: To help schools and communities understand the importance of a comprehensive arts program and help schools build toward this vision.

If you have feedback you'd like to share, please complete the following surveys by May 13, 2022. Each survey should take approximately 15 minutes to complete.

- STEAM Toolkit Survey
- · Arts Toolkit Survey

If you prefer to share your feedback in another way or would like to discuss this project with the WRAP Team, please email beth.blumenstein@ode.oregon.gov. Thank you for your time and consideration! Our goal is to have the STEAM and Arts Promising Practices Toolkits as available resources during the 2022-23 School Year.

For questions or comments, please email beth.blumenstein@ode.oregon.gov. To subscribe to this or other State Government newsletters, please visit the GovDelivery website. You can access this topic by scrolling to the Professional Learning Topic and selecting Well-Rounded Courses Access.

ODE's Equity Stance: Education equity is the equitable implementation of policy, practices, procedures, and legislation that translates into resource allocation, education rigor, and opportunities for historically and currently marginalized youth, students, and families including civil rights protected classes. This means the restructuring and dismantling of systems and institutions that create the dichotomy of beneficiaries and the oppressed and marginalized. To find out more about ODE's work in education equity, please visit ODE's Office of Equity, Diversity and Inclusion website.







SUBSCRIBER SERVICES: Manage Subscriptions | Help

It is a policy of the State Board of Education and a priority of the Oregon Department of Education that there will be no discrimination or harassment on the grounds of race, color, sex, marital status, religion, national origin, age, sexual orientation, or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. For more information, <u>visit the Anti-Discrimination Policy page</u>.

Powered by



Privacy Policy | Cookie Statement | Help